
October 29, 2009

Cal-ISO
Mr. Yakout Mansour, CEO
Folsom, California

Re: Potrero Power Plant

Dear. Mr. Mansour:

I cannot be there with you today, but I wish for you to receive my letter about the Potrero
Power Plant. Our communities in Southeast San Francisco have suffered for far too long
from this power plant and now is the time for us all to agree that we do not need this
power plant.

For the children, suffering from the hazards of particulates, for the people, suffering from
the pollution, for the environment suffering from the effects of the greenhouse gases, the
Potrero Power Plant must shut down.

You must act with compassion today because we are watching you and listening to make
sure you shut down this power plant next year. That means all of the power plant.

Sincerely,

Espanola Jackson
Bayview-Hunters Point


